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A new association for a new era

By Gerry Zack, CCEP, CFE, CIA

You’ve probably noticed a few changes at SCCE & HCCA, and more are on the way. We are positioning SCCE &
HCCA to continue being the leader for serving the compliance and ethics profession for many years to come. It’s
an investment we firmly believe in, and one I’m confident will please you.

The modernization of our association really began several years ago with the building of COSMOS, our digital
publishing platform, which has had numerous enhancements over the last couple of years. Then, in early 2023,
we implemented a brand-new association management system through which we serve our members. This was a
complicated and sometimes challenging implementation, but it will pay off through numerous efficiencies and
better ways of serving you.
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Gerry Zack (gerry.zack@corporatecompliance.org, twitter.com/gerry_zack,
linkedin.com/in/gerryzack) is CEO of SCCE & HCCA in Eden Prairie, Minnesota, USA. Please
feel free to contact Gerry anytime to share your thoughts: +1 612.357.1544 (cell), +1
952.567.6215 (direct).
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